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Hola! We are the missionary team in Republica Dominicana. We wanted to share some updates  

 

The Dominican Republic is a country in which CIGYM, GPA and Heavenly USA have experienced and 

they were excited to welcome us. We have been working together with CARP in both Santo Domingo 

and Santiago. Right away we could experience a 2-day workshop at La Finca, a workshop location 

surrounded by the beautiful nature and mountains. 

 

  
 

We did some witnessing in Santiago and this past Saturday, we experience our first Saturday event held 

by CARP. Lectures discussing the Fall of Man and holding discussions. It is a great experience for us, 

even through the language barrier, to share our thoughts and hear what others have to share. We are 

grateful for this exciting event. 

 

Recently, we had the opportunity to meet Julia Moon and her daughter visiting the Dominican Republic. 

She shared with us about perseverance. It was encouraging to hear as we are experiencing our first few 

weeks here! 

 


